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  Behaviour sessions, where parents can find out more information about our behaviour 
policy, last about 1 hour and 15 minutes. These sessions are a repeat of the sessions 
that took place in the Autumn term. They will be held on the following dates and times: 

 Tuesday 21st May at 6.30pm or Thursday 23rd May at 9am 

Please let the office know if you will be attending and to what session. 

Payments Due 

 Please ensure that you have paid for your child’s school day trips/residential etc. 

JCA and Cuffley Camp are both well overdue, please see the office for further details 

NURSERY / RECEPTION ADMISSIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2019 

For those parents who have been sent Nursery and/or Reception forms for September 2019, please can 

you return them to the office ASAP.  

 

Fresh Start consists of an 8 session group course, based on the Twelve Steps principles, and 

each member has the opportunity to meet up for one-to-one coaching sessions to be supported 

at a deeper, more personal level—Start date 3rd June 18:45-20:00  

Please contact David Durand  - Email: daviddurand@capfreshstart.org; Mobile: 07986 700 987   

Fresh Start from Christians Against Poverty—Run by Christchurch 

Fresh Start is a safe and confidential place where members can  openly discuss the issues 

they face. They are supported not only by trained volunteers, but also by other members    

going through the same process. Fresh Start aims to enable members to break free from         

dependencies or habits, change behaviour patterns and live a life of freedom.  

mailto:daviddurand@capfreshstart.org


 

 

www.creswick.herts.sch.uk 

E-Mail address: admin@creswick.herts.sch.uk 

CRESWICK PTA 

** SUMMER FAIR - 13th JULY ** - ** WE NEED YOUR HELP! **  
 

Do you have some spare time to help on the day even just 1/2 hour? 
Do you work somewhere who is willing to donate a raffle prize? 

Do you have an attraction you can offer or would you like a stall at the fair? 
Please get in touch via the PTA website, email us ptacreswickschool@gmail.com, speak to us 

directly or leave your details on the sign up sheet on the PTA noticeboard. 

We cannot put on the fair without your support and help - the more people we have to help 
the more we can offer to bring you a great summer fair! :-) 

 
#easyfundraising has some great INCREASED PAYDAY DONATIONS from Argos, John 

Lewis & Partners, ASOS, Waitrose & Partners, Currys PC World and River Island plus many 
more retailers! 

Find out more at: www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/creswickpta 

Summer Camp Out returns! 8th June! :  Join in for a fun filled afternoon and evening camp-
ing in the school field! Day tickets available for those not wanting to camp. Activities in-
clude bouncy castle, outdoor games and sports, sing along, tug of war and more.  Food and 
drinks also available. £15 per family pitch per tent; £10 for family day ticket—tickets to 

be pre-booked by Friday 24th May. 

www.pta-events.co.uk/creswickpta (limited spaces available) Tickets will only be available 
through the website from Friday 10th May. 

BRAIN FREEZE FRIDAYS will be back from this Friday (Weather permitting), 50p per      
lolly/ice cream. ANY PARENT VOLUNTEERS WOULD BE APPRECIATED 

APRILS 100 CLUB WINNER WAS LUCKY NUMBER 2! Congratulations to Thippi who has 
won £11.50.  You can still enter for the last few draws—the more entries the bigger the 
prize.  You’ve got to be in it to win it!! Please email ptacreswickschool@gmail.com for a     

registration form or get one from outside the school office. 

Help Save the Planet and raise money for the children. 

Please collect all empty crisp packets.  There is a yellow wheelie bin  outside the office. 
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Tuesday 21st May @ 3.15pm—Year 1 Parents/Carers are invited to a brief meeting 

to talk about the Phonics Screening Check.  

Venue: Year 1 classroom 

WEDNESDAY 29TH MAY 2019  

(during half term week) 

9.30am—12 Noon 

If anyone is able to spare some time to help 

clean the school pond, clean the outside  

area, paint pots, help to plant pots please let 

the office know. 

We are also looking for donations of plants/

shrubs/or any suitable painting materials  

including brushes. 

 

 TAG RUGBY 

Mia, Michael, Rayhana, Lily, Kayden, Amir, Gemma, Joseph, Freya from Year 5 

went to a local tag rugby tournament at Gosling Sports Park last week. They 

played 7 games and won 5 games and lost 2 games. They got through to the 

quarter finals.  The team came 5th place out of a total of 12 teams. Well done. 

TENNIS TOURNAMENT 

Jude, Muna, Charlie A, Maja from year 4 went to Ridgeway Academy to take 

part in the finals of the Tennis tournament against 8 other schools.  They 

played really well and won over half of their games.  Overall out of the whole 

competition of 20 schools Creswick came 6th.  Well done to all the children. 

PACKED LUNCHES 

Please ensure that your child’s packed lunch is healthy:- 

Contents of a packed lunch could include:- 

 Sandwich/wrap/rice cakes; 

 Piece of  salad (cucumber, tomatoes, peppers, celery); 

 Snack of cheese, sausage, crisps; 

 Sweet treat (if child likes) of biscuit, yogurt; 

 Drink (water, fruit juice, smoothie); 

Please do not include sweets (such as haribos) or chocolate bars 

(such as milky ways, etc) as children will be asked not to eat them 

and take them home.  Please remember we are a nut-free school. 

Please do not give your child more food than they can reasonably 

eat.  Please ensure the containers  your child’s food is in are easy 

to open for them.  The lunchtime staff will ask the children to take 

all packed lunch rubbish home with them so you can see what they 

have eaten. 


